
Legislative Fiscal Office Emergency Board – September 2022 
 

SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 

Item 8: Public Defense Services Commission  
Compliance, Audit, and Performance Management Division Positions  

 
To: Emergency Board Full Committee 
From: General Government Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative Sanchez  
 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends that the Emergency Board allocate $121,649 

General Fund to the Public Defense Service Commission and authorize the establishment of one 

permanent full-time General Counsel position (0.25 FTE) to serve as the Division Chief of the 

Compliance, Audit, and Performance Management Division. 

 

A General Counsel position is needed to coordinate the formulation, and then lead, the Compliance, 

Audit, and Performance Management Division.   

 

The Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


